
From: Tim Petersik   
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 4:37 PM 
To: Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for 1887 N. Water 

 

Hello Sir, 

   Many of my neighbors are up-in-arms in protest against the 1887 Water St. affordable housing 

project, and I hesitate/shudder to guess the reasons why.  I just wanted to add my voice to the 

mostly silent folks who would be happy to have new neighbors at that address.   

Thank you, 

John Timothy Petersik 

1915 N. Water St., #301 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 
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